
Notification of TransUnion Credit 

Monitoring 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that your TransUnion credit monitoring service is now active. This 

service will help you to keep track of your credit report and alert you to any significant changes 

or potential fraud. 

Below are the details of your credit monitoring service: 

• Monitoring Frequency: Daily 

• Alert Method: Email notifications 

• Coverage: TransUnion credit report 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for choosing TransUnion for your credit monitoring needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

TransUnion 


